From: LINDA MURATORI

To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Variance for 12 Brush Hill RD
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 11:01:59 AM

In regards to the application of a dimensional variance for the property on 12 Brush
Hill Rd. We have seen many multi family homes being built in the area. These
buildings are tall and not pleasant in appearance, which we feel devalues the
surrounding properties. Per the zoning ordinance this type of dwelling should not be
permitted. That is why the city of Providence created the zoning ordinance in the first
place. We whoe heartedly object to a multi famiy home being built on this property.
We hope you take this into consideration.

Best Regards

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Muratori
27 Brush Hill Rd.


mailto:lmuratori@yahoo.com
mailto:Athompson@providenceri.gov

